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The 2013-2015 Council is pleased to take on the leadership
responsibilities as of March 24th.

To date we have had one Council meeting to begin acquainting ourselves
with the each other as well as discuss early priorities and mid to longer term initiatives. Our
next Council meeting is set for April 19th after which we will look to hold open meetings with
members at some regular interval.

Two items that your 2013-15 Council has arrived at immediate consensus on the grounds that
the membership wish to see a proper job description and a set pay scale for Chief remuneration
as most agree the position is dynamic and requires full time attention.

1) In the mean time Chief Elenore Hendrix will not draw an additional salary in her capacity as
Chief and the Council is preparing to hold portfolios to ensure proper political coverage over
the range of matters MFN needs to address.

2) Regarding the various draft codes that have been in development, the last iteration requires
further review and modifications based on the last round of comment submissions. In addition
the timeline for further review, revision, and ratification is being actively considered by your
2013 - 2015 Council.

We look forward to working with our community and band membership over the course of the
next two years.

In the spirit of community

Chief and Council



